
	
Dear	Parents/Guardians,	
	
We	live	in	a	world	surrounded	by	technology.	We	know	that	whatever	
field	our	students	choose	to	go	into	as	adults,	their	ability	to	succeed	
will	increasingly	depend	on	understanding	how	technology	works.	
	
Only	a	tiny	fraction	of	us	are	learning	how	technology	works.		Fewer	
than	half	of	all	schools	teach	computer	science.		That’s	why	our	entire	
school	is	joining	in	on	the	largest	learning	event	in	history:	The	Hour	of	
Code.		The	Hour	of	Code	will	take	place	December	3-7,	2018.		I	
encourage	you	to	join	us	and	participate	in	The	Hour	of	Code	with	your	
child/children.		
	
See	http://hourofcode.com/us	for	details,	and	help	spread	the	word.	
	
Schedule:		

	

	
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Please	RSVP	by	November	30th	to	ealexander@ftschool.org.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
	
Elisabeth	Alexander		
Computer/STEM	Teacher		

Tuesday:		
8:52-9:33:	4P		
9:35-10:16:	5J	
11:43-12:23:7C		
1:07-1:47:	1B	
	

Wednesday:	
1:07-1:47:	2K	
1:49-2:29:	KP	&	KB	
	

Thursday:	
10:18-10:59:	6N	
11:43-12:23:	8L		
1:07-1:47:	2L		
1:49-2:29:	3R		

	
Monday:		
8:52-9:33:	4S	
9:35-10:16:	5K	
11:43-12:23:	8P		
	

Friday:		
10:18-10:59:	6G	
11:43-12:23:	7H		
1:49-2:29:	3W	


